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Pratham USA
06/28/2021

Attn: Jagdish Sharma
Indo-American Friendship Forum Foundation

Dear Mr. Sharma,

Please accept our heartfelt thanks for Indo-American Friendship Forum Foundation’s generous
donation of $20,000 made on 5/17/2021 to Pratham USA for the COVID Relief Fund.

Your generosity makes it possible for Pratham to improve the quality of education and
livelihoods for millions of underserved children and youth across India.

Pratham USA is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization (Federal Tax ID# 76-0620808), so your
donation qualifies for a tax deduction. We recognize that no goods or services were provided in
exchange for your contribution.

Please retain this letter as written acknowledgement of your donation.

If you have any questions about this receipt, please email donorrelations@prathamusa.org or
call 713-774- 9599.

Once again, thank you for your support and dedication to educating the children of India.
Patrons like you make our work possible and are critical to Pratham’s success.

Sincerely,



